
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Texas Property Tax Code Section 6.062, the El Paso Central Appraisal District (EPCAD) 
will hold a public hearing on a proposed budget for the 2024/2025 fiscal year. 
 
The public hearing will be held on Thursday, May 16, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.  All meetings are held in 
EPCAD Conference Room, 5801 Trowbridge Drive, El Paso, Texas 79925. 
 
A summary of the proposed budget follows: 
 

 The total amount of the Proposed Budget is: $24,805,718.09. 
 

 The total amount of increase from the current adopted budget is: $2,767,419.94 
 

 The number of employees compensated under the current budget: 152. 
 

 The number of employees to be compensated under the proposed budget: 157. 
 
Pursuant to Texas Property Tax Code Section 6.062 (c), The appraisal district is supported solely by 
payments from the local taxing units served by the appraisal district.  
 
“If approved by the appraisal district board of directors at the public hearing, this proposed budget will 
take effect automatically, October 1, 2024, unless disapproved by the governing bodies of the county, 
school districts, cities, and towns served by the appraisal district.  A copy of the proposed budget is 
available for public inspection in the office of each of those governing bodies." 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at the EPCAD office, and the EPCAD 
website www.epcad.org under Open Government CAD Reports. 
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